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April 8, 2024 
 
Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20543 
 

Re:  Shannon Poe v. Idaho Conservation League, No. 23- 1028 
 
Dear Mr. Harris: 
 

I represent the respondent in this matter.  The petition for a writ of certiorari was filed on 
March 15, 2024, and placed on the docket on March 19, 2024.  A response is currently due on 
April 18, 2024.  

 
Respondent respectfully requests, under Rule 30.4 of the Rules of this Court, a 30-day 

extension of time to and including May 20, 2024, within which to file a response.  This extension 
is requested because deadlines in other matters will make preparation of a response difficult by the 
current due date. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Laurence (“Laird”) J. Lucas 
ADVOCATES FOR THE WEST 
P.O. Box 1612 
Boise, ID 83701 
208.870.7621 
llucas@advocateswest.org 
 
Counsel for Respondent Idaho 
Conservation League  

 
cc: See Attached Service List 
  



 
Shannon Poe v. Idaho Conservation League, No. 23- 1028 
Service List: 
 

Frank Dawson Garrison IV 
Pacific Legal Foundation 
3100 Clarendon Blvd., Suite 1000 
Arlington, VA 22201 
fgarrison@pacificlegal.org 
Counsel for Petitioner 


